25/10/2010 Notification of CNPI from Harrow Estates by email

We have received the GCMS characterization results for grid squares G12,
G13 and G14. Three CNPI were found, two of which have been identified in
previous reports. There is one compound (nicotine) which has been found and
will be taken forward for further risk assessment and will be reported within
the 28 day period

Regards

Mark Nicholls
Technical Director

Harrow Estates plc



